

DILTON MARSH C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL Newsletter 5 Term 3 - Friday 11th February 2022

Dear parents and carers

Thank you to all parents who attended the Parents' Meetings this week. The teachers said how lovely it was to talk with you in person after all this time.

I accompanied Lime and Willow Class on their school trips to Carymoor and Stonehenge this week. The children had a lovely time and were so well behaved.

Next week sees another busy week with Cherry Class visiting Bristol Zoo on Monday and our dance team will be participating in the West Wilts Dance Festival at The Forum in Bath on Wednesday.

We will be in touch next term regarding trips for Ash, Chestnut and Beech class.



Headteacher

Online Safety Resources

The online world is posing an ever-increasing risk to children, and it is important that schools, parents and carers work together to take an active role in teaching children about online dangers. Learning how to act safely when using the internet is an incredibly important part of safeguarding our children.

We are therefore delighted to announce that Acorn Education Trust have shown our commitment to protecting our pupils online by working with National Online Safety- providing resources for all parents and carers.

The resources include Parents & Carers courses (presented by Myleene Klass), online video resources and weekly guides covering a huge range of topics, including: Online Bullying, Social Media Platforms, Screen Addiction and many more.

To create your account, please follow this link (https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/kingdown-school) and complete your details. When you're set up, you'll be able to set 'Parent/Carer' as your user type. You can access National Online Safety online via any device- including via the brand-new smartphone app. To download the app, please go to:

https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/national-online-safety/id1530342372

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=uk.co.nationaleducationgroup.nos

Alternatively, search for 'National Online Safety' in the App Store/Google Play Store.

World Book Day - Friday 4th March 2022

Rather than dressing up for World Book Day, please spend the money you might have spent on a costume on a new book instead! Each child should bring their book to school on World Book Day as each school will have a 'reading for pleasure' time slot allocated. We will send home the book vouchers on Thursday next week ready for your child to purchase a book over the holidays.

1

Look how much fun we had!

























Let's celebrate!

Headteacher's Awards





Stars of the week:

Lime Class All of Lime Class for being so amazing on our Carymoor trip.

Cherry Class Lennix for persevering in everything that we do and always making sure that everyone has a

friend when they need one.

Ash Class Marley for his fabulous ideas in English.

Willow Class All of Willow Class for being so amazing on our class trip to Stonehenge.

Chestnut Class Oliver for showing great teamwork this week.

Beech Class Ayden for his logo design.

Oak Class Ellie D for improving her independence in maths this week.

Dilton's Maths Magicians:



Lime Class Alexis for using really good vocab to describe her learning.

Cherry Class Sammy for some amazing fluency and problem solving this week.

Ash Class Bay for amazing times tables work.

Willow Class Sheldon for great effort and perseverance all week.

Chestnut Class Lewis for his super work on finding equivalent fractions.

Beech Class Emilie for reaching the reflect and challenge more this week.

Oak Class Morgan for persevering with measure this week.

Congratulations to Summer in Chestnut Class who has achieved her pen licence.



House Points

Hawk	Kestrel	Falcon	Merlin
41	41	46	36

On Sunday 6 February 2021, Ella Lawrence - Oak Class, represented Warminster Tae Kwon Do at the Tae Kwon Do Association of Great Britain, South West Regional Competition, in Weston super Mare. Ella competed in both individual and team events and managed to win 2 GOLD medals in Individual and Team sparring competing against girls 4 years older than her and a BRONZE medal in Individual Patterns.

She is now looking forward to training and preparing for the English Championships, which will take place on the 6 March 2021 in Worcester.



Brinley attends Dilton Marsh School and they have been crafting for the Winter Olympics in conjunction with Fairfield Farm College. Brinley has been a regular visitor to Westbury Court Care Home, his Nan, Nanny and Great Uncle have all been residents and Brinley has missed coming in and visiting the residents and staff. Brinley has been very kind and made a Gold Medal for our games within the home.

